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Sixth Form Charity Auction 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I'm writing to you on behalf of a group of Diss Sixth Form Business Studies students to tell you about our 
annual Charity Auction.  Diss Sixth Form has a long history of raising money for EACH and this will be our 
chosen charity once again this year, in addition we will also be raising money for MIND.  
 
The auction will take place on Monday 11th December 2023 from 6.30pm in the school library. 
We already have a number of exciting lots; however, we would be delighted if you have anything you would 
like to donate. Vouchers, Christmas goodies and other gifts would all be gratefully received. 
 
Nearer the time we will be sending out details of the bidding process and the auction catalogue.  
 
Any donations can be delivered to the reception school office. 
 
Thank you for your support and please contact us or our teacher, Mrs Budds, if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Diss Sixth Form Charity Auction Team 
 
Email: sambudds@disshigh.co.uk  
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